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STUDENT DETAINED AGAIN FOR TRESPASSING SECOND CAMPUS 

District administration was informed earlier this morning that the same DRHS student who gained 

access to the Del Rio Middle School campus last week entered the Del Rio Freshman Campus 

this morning. The student has since been processed and will be detained at the juvenile detention 

center. Officials have also been informed that this same student will turn 17 tomorrow. This means 

that the student would be subject to detention at the county jail if any further violations for 

trespassing occur after tomorrow.    

 


